

## DEPARTMENT OF STATE

In reply refe

August 1h, 1997

Dear Mr. Miedens

Evaluated are cordes of photos which you so kindly supplied us prior to undertaking your tour. While I as keeping copies for our files, I an sure that you will find the resaining copies of responsal value.

All best wishes to you and Mrs. Rhoden.

Sincerely yours,

Earold S. Howland Acting Chief, Special Projects Division stemational Eccentional Exchange Service

Photos.

Mr. John Rhoden, 385 Righth Avenue, New York 1, New York. John and "extras" - after ming all our med for about.